
SANTA FE COUNTY 

 

REQUEST FOR COMPETIVE SEALED PROPOSALS  

CONSTRUCTION SERVICES FOR THE RIO QUEMADO WATERSHED 

 

RFP #2015-0143-PW/PL  

 

The Santa Fe County Public Works Department is requesting competitive, sealed proposals from 

licensed, qualified contractors for construction services for the Rio Quemado Watershed project.  

The work includes using natural channel design principles for stream bank stabilization and 

restoration on the Rio Quemado in Chimayo, N.M.  The project will include the rehabilitation of 

existing in-stream irrigation structures using fluvial geomorphological restoration techniques. All 

proposals submitted shall be valid for ninety (90) days subject to action by the County. Santa Fe 

County reserves the right to reject any and all proposals in part or in whole. A completed 

proposal shall be submitted in a sealed container indicating the proposal title and number along 

with the Offeror's name and address clearly marked on the outside of the container. All proposals 

must be received by 10:00 AM (MDT) on May 20, 2015, at the Santa Fe County Purchasing 

Division (Second Floor), 142 W. Palace, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502. By submitting a 

proposal for the requested services each Offeror is certifying that it is a qualified firm and its 

proposal complies with regulations and requirements stated within the Request for Proposals.  

 

A Pre-Proposal Conference will be held on April 27, 2015 at 2:00 PM (MDT) at the Santa Fe 

County Projects Division located at 901 West Alameda, Suite 20-C, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501. 

Attendance at the Pre-Proposal Conference is MANDATORY. 

 

EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY: All qualified Offerors will receive consideration of 

contract(s) without regard to race, color, religion, sex or national origin, ancestry, age, physical and 

mental handicap, serious medical condition, disability, spousal affiliation, sexual orientation or 

gender identity.  

 

Request for proposals will be available by contacting Pamela Lindstam, Procurement Specialist, 

142 W. Palace Avenue (Second Floor), Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501, by telephone at (505) 992-

6759 or by email at plindsta@santafecountynm.gov or on our website at: 

www.santafecountynm.gov/services/current solicitations 

PROPOSALS RECEIVED AFTER THE DATE AND TIME SPECIFIED ABOVE WILL NOT  

BE CONSIDERED AND WILL BE REJECTED BY SANTA FE COUNTY.  

 


